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Fall Fundraisers 
THANK YOU to everyone who helped support the St. Joseph the Worker Preschool at our recent fundraisers. The first 
was our annual Spirit Wear t-shirt and sweatshirt fundraiser which raised $131. Our second was a Krispy Kreme 
Fundraiser that was held on August 27. Thanks to everyone who purchased donuts, we were able to raise $729. As a 
third fundraiser, we sold food at the annual Arts & Crafts Fair at the church on October 14. Thanks to all who both 
donated their time and baked goods, we were able to raise just over $908. We appreciate every one of you who came 
out and supported our fundraisers during the year. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 
We always welcome anyone who wants to volunteer or anyone who is looking for ways to be more active within the 
preschool.  The more parent volunteers we have during fundraisers and school events, the more successful we can make 
those events and therefore our preschool program.  Money raised during these events goes directly back into the 
preschool.  
 
Bundle Up for Cooler Weather 
As the temperatures are changing, please make sure your child dresses for the weather when coming to preschool. 
The students will continue to go outside for recess as long as the weather is nice. 
 
Christmas Program 
The preschool Christmas Program will be on Wednesday, December 13 at 6:00 p.m. in the church sanctuary.  Mrs. Viste 
will be sending updates with more information prior to the program. 
 
Board Positions 
We are currently looking for parish members who are interested in joining the preschool board.  We have a few open 
positions available.  If you are interested in more information, please feel free to reach out to any one of the board 
members, Mrs. Viste or come to one of our monthly meetings. 
 
Parish News You Can Use 
St. Joseph the Worker members can receive parish news via email. This is an easy way to stay informed about upcoming 
parish events. If you currently do not receive the parish news electronically and would like to be added to the email list, 
please let us know or contact the parish office. 
 
We hope everyone has a very Happy Thanksgiving, a truly Merry Christmas, and a blessed 2024! 
 

Calendar of Events  St. Joseph the Worker Preschool Board of Directors 

November 10 Veteran’s Day (no school)  Fr. Joe Molloy 217-483-3772 stjos@comcast.net 

 15 Conferences (no school)  Lyndsee Burtle 217-899-8891 lyndseeburtle@gmail.com 

 22 Thanksgiving Break  Sarah Flott 708-408-5406 sflott22@gmail.com 

 23 Thanksgiving Break  Morgan Gabelmann 217-827-3658 mlgabelmann@gmail.com 

 24 Thanksgiving Break  Jaclynn Phillips 217-622-9390 jewhitlow2@gmail.com 

December 13 Christmas Program  Nichole Poss 217-899-3403 nlkuchar@gmail.com 

 22 School Break  Brittney Scott 217-671-7014 brittneyafoster@gmail.com 

January 3 School Resumes     

 15 MLK Birthday (no school)     
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